Dear UVU Students,

Welcome to the Fall 2024 semester! We hope you had a fantastic summer and are
ready to dive back into the new academic year. We're thrilled to announce that MASH
has a new home in the Losee Center, Room 408, on the 4th floor. We'd love for you to
stop by, say hello, and get to know us. Don't forget every Friday we play episodes of
M*A*S*H - come join us for some fun and relaxation!

There's a lot happening on campus this month, and while we may not be hosting all the
events, our office will be involved in some capacity. We invite you to stop by, say hello,
and participate in activities like Rock the Ruck, a moment of silence for those lost
because of 9/11, a car show, or even a virtual career fair. We'd love to see you there!

You can find a calendar of all campus events in your myUVU or at uvu.edu/events!

Upcoming Events

September 2 - Labor Day (School and Office Closed)
September 4 - Services Day - TRIO, VSO, VSOC
September 6-7 - United We March (Gunnison, UT)
o Register here
September 11 - Patriot Day
o Flag pole outside Fugal Gateway
September 25 - Auto Show - Drive to 60
o YLAC Parking Lot
September 26 - VA VR&E Veteran Career Fair Event
o Virtual for veterans, spouses, and dependents

Reminders

Registration for Fall 2024 semester opened April 1. If you are planning on
using VA Educational Benefits, please submit a class schedule form using the
MASH website below as soon as you are registered for classes.

New Location: LC 408

New Email Address: MASH@uvu.edu

Phone Number: 801-863-8212

Website: www.uvu.edu/military-affiliated





